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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Term Dates

Fee Increase

Pricing Structure for September 2024

The Centre will reopen on Monday 9th of September. Sessions will run until/including Saturday
19th October and recommence on Monday 28th October 2024. Available sessions for Sep 2024:- 

Mon - 4pm/5.30pm
Tue - 4pm/5. 30pm, 
Wed - 4pm/5.30pm
Sat - 9.30am/11am/12.30pm/2pm.

Due to the escalating costs of teachers, teaching resources, and administration, we will have a
slight fee increase of  £1 per session for the new academic year. This will ensure that our students
continue to enjoy the high quality of teaching they are used to. Thank you for your continued
support and understanding. 

For those who have
paid for a block of 11

sessions, your
increase will start

with the new block.

KS2/KS3/GCSE
£30 - 1 lesson per week 
£55 - 2 lessons per week (£30 + £25)
£75 - 3 lessons per week (£25+£25+£25)
£300 - Block of 10 sessions +1 free session

A-Level
£35 - 1 lesson per week
£65 - 2 lessons per week (£35+£30)
£350 - Block of 10 sessions +1 free session 
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N.B. Please can all students text back on 07527675842 to confirm which session time/day they want. Spaces are
limited and will be given in order of priority. If you wish to stop/delay starting tuition please text back to confirm.  

Welcome back! We have had some great GCSE and A-Level results this year and are looking
forward to the new term. As always, we encourage you to share your feedback and leave a review
on our social media platforms.  

Payment can be made by BACS (sort code:- 20-16-08, account number:- 63927628, account
name :- Mrs S Tahir) or cash or card in person 
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